
Board of Management Agreed Report 13-9-22 

 

The Board of Management would like to congratulate the class of 2022 on their excellent results.  

The Board also compliments all the staff of the school for their hard work and dedication in helping 

our students achieve their potential. 

 

The Board was informed that Resilience will continue to be the focus of our School Self Evaluation. 

The Board would like to acknowledge the importance of this initiative and thank our Teaching and 

Learning team for their hard work on it.  

 

Admissions for the school year 2023/24 were discussed and the admissions statement was agreed. 

 

The Board would like to thank Mr. Tim Coleman, Ms. Trish Long and Ms. Molly Herlihy for the 

maintenance, improvement and upgrade work that was undertaken during the Summer. It was an 

extensive programme and the school is looking really well as a result.  

 

This year’s Open Night takes place on Thursday, September 29th and the Board would like to wish 

everyone well for the night. 

 

The Board would also like to wish the entire school community the very best for the school year 

2022/23. 

 

Date for next meeting: TBC 


